September 27, 1971

N Thomas Roy Hester

& University of California
Department of Anthropology

' Archaeological Research Facility
\W) Berkeley, California 94720

Dear Mr. Hester:

-3 1 am forwarding your letter and the issue of U.C.
Contribution series on to Don Crabtree.

Enclosed is a xerox copy of Flaking Stone with
Wooden Implements which you requested.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Mae Jones
Crabtree Research Secretary

/

cc: Don Crabtree



